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Road marking tonight 
 
(Kahnawake – 23, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2024) 
 
The Public Works Department Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
would like to advise the community that road/line marking work will 
continue tonight (weather permitting). 
 
This phase of the road painting will see a center line added to the 
Canadian Pacific Kansas City Tunnel (aka CP Rail Tunnel) and along 
local bike/pedestrian paths.  
 
Please drive with caution, slow down when entering construction 
zones, and respect the Move-Over Law when emergency lights are 
flashing. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change 
due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or work 
progression. 
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